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Trot & Track Reminder! 
 

 

Once again it is time for you to send  
in your Trot & Track results for the past 
year.  Keep on trotting and tracking 

and get those results submitted as 
soon as you can (by Nov 15th) via 
email or regular mail so we can be sure 

the awards are handed out at the 
annual holiday dinner in December.  
See the BVDC website (www.bvdc.org) 

Membership page for more info and submission forms. 

 
 

Our NEW T&T Secretary is: Don Yurga (842 Kunkletown Road, 

Saylorsburg, PA 18353 or donyurga@gmail.com or 908-347-

2028) 
 
Contact Don or any BVDC Board member with any 
questions about the program!  

 
Trot & Track Program Information: https://bvdc.org/s/BVDC-Trot

-n-Track-Info-and-Awards-s2c4.pdf 
 

Trot & Track Application: https://bvdc.org/s/

BVDCTrotNTrackApplication-rr7k.pdf 
 
Trot & Track Recording Form: https://bvdc.org/s/

BVDCTrotNTrackRecord-b6rw.pdf 
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